
Contribute through Payroll Deduction 

To arrange for payroll deductions to People 

Helping People, send the following completed 

form to the Office of Payroll, Unit 8318, Stetson 

University.   

 

NAME________________________________ 

 

STETSON ID NUMBER 

______________________________________ 

 

$_______________ (monthly/bimonthly) from  

my paycheck beginning __________________ 

 

This deduction to be credited to the  

PEOPLE HELPING PEOPLE 

FOUNDATION 

Signature ______________________________ 

Date __________________________________ 

 

One-Time Contribution 

To make a one-time contribution send a check 

made out to People Helping People to Colin 

MacFarlane, People Helping People President, 

Unit 8275, Stetson University. 

 

Stetson’s People Helping People Foundation is a 

non-profit Florida Corporation.  Contributions 

to the Foundation are tax deductible as allowed 

by law.  Should you require additional 

information, please contact any of the officers. 

 

A copy of the Foundation’s by-laws is available in 

the PHP president’s office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEOPLE HELPING 

PEOPLE 

 

 

Stetson’s Faculty/Staff 

Outreach 

 

www2.stetson.edu/helping 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Officers, 2020-2021 

Colin MacFarlane, President 

cmacfarlane@stetson.edu 

 

Kimberly Reiter, Vice President/Secretary 

kreiter@stetson.edu 

 

K.C. Ma, Treasurer 

kcma95@aol.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Members, 2020-2021 

Jane Bradford 

Rajni Shankar-Brown 

Mitchell Reddish 

Lori Snook 

Lindsay Turmelle 

 

 

 

Website 

www2.stetson.edu/helping 

More information and a list of recipients of PHP 

grants can be found at our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

People Helping People, Inc. 

 is a voluntary charitable organization founded in 

1973 by the faculty and staff and retirees of 

Stetson University.  People Helping People 

(PHP) provides financial assistance to nonprofit 

organizations in western Volusia County. 

We aim to assist organizations working with low-

income or disadvantaged persons.  The grants 

must be used to start new programs, assist 

existing organizations with financial emergencies, 

or provide for special financial needs not 

covered by regular budgets.  PHP does not give 

funds to individuals. 

 

To Apply for a Grant 

Representatives of organizations who wish to 

apply for a grant can go to our website.  They 

would then click on “Apply for a Grant” where 

they will find an email link to Colin MacFarlane 

at cmacfarlane@stetson.edu.  They can then 

send an email and attach the grant request. 

 

To Contribute 

People Helping People relies solely on 

contributions from the faculty, staff and retirees 

of Stetson University for its income.  We hope 

all members of these groups will consider 

making contributions through payroll deductions 

or individual gifts (see details on the back) in 

support of local outreach efforts. 


